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Hanoi, 8th April 2014

INVITATION

Medical Comittee Netherlands- Vietnam(MCNYV) and Hanoi Public Health Department would
like to send you our best regards.

From 14 to 17 April 2014, a delegation including high level officers from Amsterdam Health
Department and leading scientists in Infectious diseases will pay a visit to Vietnam. MCNV and
the Hanoi Public Health Department would like to invite you to:

A Conference “Evolving approaches to HIV/AIDS, Amsterdam and Hanoi”, to be held
Time: 13h30-16h45, Monday 14th April 2014
Location: Center of Women and Development, 20 Thuy Khue, Tay Ho, Hanoi

For the conference activites, please see the attached agenda.

Your attendance would be very much appreciated. We would like to thank you for your attention
and look forward to welcoming you at the conference.

Please kindly confirm your attendance by telephone to MCNYV Hanoi office 04 835 9005/Ext 0
(Ms. Vu Thuy Quynh) or email quynh.vuthuy@mcnv.vn by Spm, Friday 11 April 2014

Sincerely yours,

er Velden
Director

Dr. Ton va
MCNY Coun



